From: Lewis Kaplan

Sent: Thursday, 18 January 2018 6:29 PM

To: legal@humanrights.qov.au; Graeme Edgerton
Subject: Birchgrove Ferry Wharf access

Dear Sir/Madam

I wish to emphasise that there is every need to make this wharf accessible from Louisa Road. For people
with disabilities, people using prams, people who can't safely manage the steep and irregular steps.

This can readily be achieved by installing a lift to the left of the steps (going down).
Please stop mucking around and make this wharf accessible.
Yours faithfully

Lewis Kaplan

girchgrove NSW 2041
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